
$35,000 Awarded in Scholarships to Hispanic Students from NC Hispanic College Fund to
Continue their Education

March 2021 - Cary, NC. Through the support from Duke Energy, Goodnight Educational
Foundation, Juntos, Luis A. Olivieri & Evelyn Robert Fund, Red Global de Mexicanos – Raleigh
Chapter, and individual supporters of the North Carolina Society of Hispanic Professionals
(NCSHP), we are proud to announce that this year we gave 50 scholarships for the 2021-2022
school year.
This year we were excited to announce that for the first time we were able to office our North
Carolina Hispanic College Fund application completely online, this process will continue
moving forward.
The recipients of the North Carolina Hispanic College Fund (NCHCF) scholarships are students
who have demonstrated outstanding academic abilities, leadership, and involvement in
community service. They were recognized at NCSHP's annual Hispanic Educational Summit for
middle and high school students on March 26th. This year NCSHP was honored to award a total
of $35,000 in scholarships to high school graduates and college students of North Carolina.
Recipients were awarded scholarships worth between $500 and $2,500 dollars.
The 2021 scholarship recipients can be found on the pdf in the link below:

SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS

﻿Elda McGrath, President of the NCSHP, commented: “We on behalf of the North Carolina
Society of Hispanic Professionals congratulate you and wish you unlimited success in the future.
We trust that the path ahead is considerably brighter with this scholarship being the
establishment of your future achievement.”
Jorge Pacheco Santiago, NCHCF Committee Chair and Board Member stated: "We hope that
each of these students fulfills their educational goals and know that they have a whole
community behind them. We look forward to seeing them excel and become the Hispanic
professionals we know they can become."
The application form for the NC Hispanic College Fund is available all year through our website.
Applications for the school year 2022-2023 must be received by December 15, 2021. For more
information or to download an application form for the North Carolina Hispanic College Fund,
please visit our website at https://www.thencshp.org/nc-hispanic-college-fund. We encourage all
eligible Hispanic students to apply!
Since 1999, the NCSHP has provided educational services such as scholarships, mentors and

tutors, educational conferences, and other programs to help keep Latino youth in school and

https://eae88bed-7c4a-41a2-90fa-a28a3d3c9f45.filesusr.com/ugd/89e0ca_010aaf12cba849dd836a74643b08efd2.pdf


guide them on to a pathway to college. The NCSHP is a statewide 501(c)(3) non-profit

organization whose mission is to promote education among Hispanic youth.
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